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On episode four of the Bea Field Alumni Podcast, Tulane SoPA alumna Nicole Taffaro
Bush (UC '95, SoPA '20) spoke on her experience as a Tulane student and where she
is today.

Nicole currently serves as the Senior Director of Alumni Career & Professional
Development within the Office of Alumni Relations at Tulane University. She has
over 20 years of experience as a career consultant and has earned a variety of
coaching certifications.

Listen to the Episode
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